
FILED 1/12/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 00213-2023 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

NORTH FLORIDA COMMUNITY 
WATER SYSTEMS, INC. 

BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

DOCKET NO. 20220199-WS 

Joint application for acknowledgement of corporate reorganization and 
approval of name changes on Certificate Nos. 641-W and 551-S in Duval 

County, Certificate No. 555-W in Alachua County, Certificate Nos. 678-W 
and 672-W in Leon County, Certificate No. 676-W in Okaloosa County, and 

Certificate Nos. 501-W and 435-S in Washington County from Duval 
Waterworks, Inc., Gator Waterworks, Inc., Lake Talquin Waterworks, Inc., 

Seminole Waterworks, Inc., Okaloosa Waterworks, Inc., and Sunny Hills 
Utility Company to North Florida Community Water Systems, Inc. 

AFFIRMATION OF MAILING - CUSTOMER NOTICE 

STATE OF FLORIDA 
COUNTY OF PASCO 

This statement submitted on January I 2, 2023, affirms that the attached Customer Notice for the 

above referenced docket was mailed via US mail service to the customers of North Florida 

Community Water Systems, Inc. 

Troy Rendell 
Vice President 
Investor Owned Utilities 
II for North Florida Community Water Systems, Inc. 



NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR CHANGE OF NAME 

Notice is hereby given on the 5u, day of December, 2022, pursuant to Section 367.1214, Florida 
Statutes, and Rule 25-30.039, Florida Administrative Code, of the Application of Duval 
Waterworks, Inc., Gator Waterworks, Inc.; Lake Talquin Waterworks, Inc.; Seminole 
Waterworks, Inc.; Okaloosa Waterworks, Inc.; Sunny Hills Utility Company for 
acknowledgement of a name change to North Florida Community Water Services, Inc. 

Please note that this Application is not a request for a change in rates. The name change will not 
affect the way you currently communicate and do business with the utility. The address and 
telephone number will not change. The same local employees will continue to provide you with 
the same quality service you expect and deserve 




